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We have the closest thing to an authoritarian federal government than I ever 

imagined seeing in my lifetime; the last thing we should be doing in Oregon is 

passing laws that could restrict the civil liberties of our people. We have seen how 

unjustly terrorism charges are used against protestors and activists throughout the 

country. Oregon should not be passing laws that could allow law enforcement and 

prosecutors to label people exercising their rights as terrorists. Our country is under 

attack and our people need to be able to protest and exercise their rights without 

threat of domestic terrorism charges.  


